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Since the last meeting , I have had no employees come to me to discuss any issues 
that they felt they needed voiced.

If I may take a moment, I would like to convey my own opinion concerning recent 
events and how the staff stepped up.

I can not tell you how impressed I was to hear from Students,Families of Students, 
Board members and Staff at the recent Board meeting with HUSD. I have always known 
(through my experience here)of the good that being a part of Encore has brought to 
so many of the people that are associated (in one way or another) with this school.
The things that really left me positively astounded were the very specific 
instances of positive life changing events that have come about because of this 
school. 

As Staff Liaison, I was especially proud to see how many the staff came forward 
with their heartfelt stories. Were their jobs at stake? Yes. But I never once felt 
that the reason that they were speaking was out of fear of losing employment. They 
spoke because they wanted everyone in the world to know that this school is making 
a huge difference in peoples lives and taking that path away would be an absolute 
travesty. 

I for one am grateful for the opportunity that I have had to be part of this 
organization. 
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